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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 5 visit to Stoke Poges Lane Mosque 

We are excited to inform you that as part of our Year 5 curriculum, we will be taking a trip to Stoke 
Poges Lane Mosque to enhance the students' learning about world religions, particularly Islam. This 
trip will take place on 6th February 2025, and we will be traveling by train on the Elizabeth Line 
from Burnham Station to Slough Station, followed by a short walk to the mosque. 

The visit to the mosque will provide the children with the opportunity to learn more about Islamic 
practices and architecture, enriching their understanding of our Year 5 topics. The trip is free of 
charge, but if you wish to make a donation to the mosque, you can do so via the following link or 
through the donation boxes available at the mosque. 

https://donate.mydona.com/jamia-masjid-islamic-centre  

Important Details: 

 Children should come into school in school uniform. 
 Please ensure your child brings a packed lunch and water for the day.  (If your child is 

entitled to free school meals you can order their lunch below).   As we will be returning to 
school later than usual, the children will have a later lunch than normal, so please ensure 
they have had a big breakfast to keep them energized throughout the morning.  

 We aim to return to school before the end of the school day, so after-school clubs and pick-
up times will remain as usual. 

Please follow link to respond and give permission:  https://forms.office.com/e/yY9amKBVTE 

We are looking forward to this valuable experience and are confident it will be an enriching 
addition to the children’s learning. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

Best regards, 

Rashna Bhari 
Year 5 Teacher 

 
The school will not be held liable for any delays caused by traffic, weather etc. this list is not 
exhaustive. School trips are covered by Priory insurance policy. Staff are briefed beforehand.  
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